
Irma Contreras 
7351 fountain lAvenue 

AVest 3-CoCCy'woocC, CIA 90046

February 16, 2016

Los Angeles Department of Water & Power

Re: Notice of Proposed Water Rate Restructured and Increase

At this moment I cannot agree with the proposal that was sent from your department 
on December 2015. There needs to be transparency on how the funds are being 
allocated:

• We have not received Actual vs Budget financial statements (Summary) of 
DWP.

• The increase is not cents but dollars. The rate is multiply by how much HCP 
is used, e.g. $3.53 x 161 (HCP) = $568.33, $3.55 x 161(HCP) = $571.55, 
increase of $3.22, not .02 cents as it is proposed.

• If there is infrastructure in the proposed increased it should be segregated and 
be restricted for its purpose.

I plan to attend the hearing on February 17, 2016.

Very truly yours,

Irma Contreras 
Owner


